Subject: EMBC 2018 response

Date: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 at 9:49:22 AM Central Standard Time

From: Janice Sandler

To: Mehdi Mirbagheri

Hello Mehdi

I have pulled up your registration and I see that there is a balance due. You were notified in May of 2018 that you registered as an EMBS Member, however, it appeared that you were not an active EMBS Member at the time of registration, therefore, it was changed to non member with a balance due of \$285.00.

It appears on your end that you didn't follow up to pay the difference of the non membership fee (\$285), prior to the conference and/or by checking into the conference registration desk. Unfortunately, We can not issue a certificate of participation if there is a balance due.

Thank you

Dear EMBS,

I have participated in the 40th EMBC 2018 in Hawaii and presented 6 papers, but i cannot access to my certificate of attendance through the related website. would you please e-mail it to me?

regards,

Mehdi Mirbagheri, PhD. PM&R Dept., Northwestern University Thank you, Janice Sandler

Associate Conference Planner Engineering in Medicine and Biology Society - IEEE 445 Hoes Lane, Piscataway, NJ 08854 Direct Line: +1 732 562 2673

Email: <u>j.sandler@ieee.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.embs.org</u>

https://embc.embs.org/2019/\_ July 23-27, 2019 Berlin, Germany

